
 

 

Hikma receives recognition for supporting United Nations Sustainable 

Development Goals for the second consecutive year 

Press Release 

 
London, 2 December 2019 – Hikma Pharmaceuticals PLC (Hikma, Group) (LSE: HIK) (NASDAQ Dubai: HIK) (OTC: 
HKMPY) (rated Ba1 Moody’s / BB+ S&P, both stable), the multinational pharmaceutical group, has received 
recognition for its progress in supporting the United Nations (UN) Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs).  
 
Hikma has been awarded four out of four stars by Supporting the Goals. This is an improvement from the three stars 
awarded to the company last year. Stars are awarded when businesses publicly demonstrate plans, commitments, 
actions and progress towards the SDGs.  
 
“We are proud to receive this increased recognition for our work towards the UN SDGs. We will continue to 
collaborate with others that share our vision for a better future for generations to come, and better health for our 
communities,” commented Hana Ramadan, Vice President of Corporate Social Responsibility at Hikma.  
 
Hikma aims to achieve its promise of putting better health within reach by ensuring its products remain accessible to 
those who need them the most, whilst continuously engaging with its communities to promote healthier lives.  Much 
of Hikma’s work contributes directly towards the achievement of the SDGs.  Hikma adopted six goals that align most 
closely with its business and Corporate Social Responsibility (CSR) strategy. These include: Good Health and Well-
being, Quality Education, Gender Equality, Decent Work and Economic Growth, Climate Action as well as Industry, 
Innovation and Infrastructure.  
 
For more information about Hikma’s support for the UN SDGs, visit: http://www.hikma.com/sustainability/aligning-
withthe-un-sdgs/ 
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About Hikma 
Hikma helps put better health within reach every day for millions of people in more than 50 countries around the 
world.  For more than 40 years, we’ve been creating high-quality medicines and making them accessible to the 
people who need them. We are a global company with a local presence across the United States (US), the Middle 
East and North Africa (MENA) and Europe, and we use our unique insight and expertise to transform cutting-edge 
science into innovative solutions that transform people's lives. We're committed to our customers, and the people 
they care for, and by thinking creatively and acting practically, we provide them with a broad range of branded and 
non-branded generic medicines. Together, our 8,400 colleagues are helping to shape a healthier world that enriches 
all our communities. We are a leading licensing partner, and through our venture capital arm, are helping bring 
innovative health technologies to people around the world. For more information, please visit: www.hikma.com. 

About Support the Goals 

Support the Goals is an initiative developed by TBL Services (Triple Bottom Line) to share the stories and journeys 
of businesses supporting the UN Sustainable Development Goals. It aims to raise awareness of the goals in the 
business community, and to encourage support through positive publicity and gentle competition. TBL Services was 
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formed in 2016 with the aim of helping businesses align people, planet, and profit that aims to make it easier for 
business to support the SDGs.  For more information visit https://supportthegoals.org/. 


